
GOLF ANNOUNCEMENTS – 9/23/2024 

Coach Survey – For All Coaches 

The Ohio State University, in partnership with the Greater Wichita Athletic League and the KSHSAA is 

conducting a study to examine the education and training needs, interests, and practices of Kansas high 

school and middle school sport coaches.  We are requesting you consider participating in this important 

data collection.  The survey is completely voluntary and will take 20-30 minutes to complete. This 

information will provide valuable insight into opportunities to better support you as a coach and to 

improve school sports in Kansas. 

Survey Link: https://go.osu.edu/kansascoachsurvey 

Any questions regarding this survey may be directed to: 

Dr. Samantha Bates, The Ohio State University LiFEsports Director of Research: 

bates.485@osu.edu 

Traci Nigg, Wichita-Heights HS Athletic Director: tnigg@usd259.net  

Chris Asmussen, USD 259 District Athletic Director: casmussen@usd259.net 

  

Classifications 

Eight schools did not turn their numbers in on time Friday. The bylaws say we must wait three days once 

all are turned in. It is looking like Friday before we will know the final number for classifications. 

Regional Entries 

These are DUE OCTOBER 1. This is to get a preliminary number on the expected entries for each 

regional. You will be able to edit this until the Thursday before regionals. Please note the manual had a 

typo and left off the one for the regional dates. Regionals are the 14th or 15th depending on your 

location. 
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